
 
 

 

Friday 26th April 2024  
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
We would like to invite to you to a final meeting for the Isle of Wight trip. The final arrangements 
are being made and we have some important information to share with you and medical forms that 
we need you to complete. The meeting will also give you the opportunity to ask any questions 
about the trip.  
 
The meeting will take place on Thursday 23rd May 2024 in the school hall at 3.20pm. Please walk 
round to the front of the school and enter through the Annex. If you are unable to make the 
meeting, please let us know in advance and we will arrange for the documents to be sent home to 
you.  
 
We have attached a suggested kit list to the back of this letter but we will be sharing more 
information about what to bring at the meeting.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Middleton and Mrs Beeching 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 


